
 

 

Recreation Meeting on November 16, 2022          Call to Order: 7:07  
Board Members Present: Heidi Grady (chair), Glen Donaldson, Bonnie Pulda  
Recreation Director, Shari Gonsorcik  
Guests Present: Dick Maki, Jen Corliss, and Tom Hollywood  
  
Introductions made between board members and guests; Jen and Tom.  

 
Fall/Winter Programming Update  
Snapology – going well  
Robotics Program scheduled for after February vacation  
Ultimate Sports for 5th and 6th graders  
Cribbage- still waiting for tables to be ordered  
Basketball discussion regarding having referee’s for Division 2  
Light Tour starting at the Sterling Senior Center at 4:30 with hot cocoa and 

cookies --need 3 volunteers to help out with it  
Easter Egg Hunt scheduled for April 1st  
Sterling Road Race scheduled for April 8th  
Ski bus on Monday nights is not covering its cost at this time and will need to be 
revisited next year to discuss if we are able to continue offering it   
 

Program Brainstorming  
Different ways Recreation is spreading the word about different programs offered 
such as  Facebook page, emails sent from recreation, school newsletter presently 
being used PTO suggested as another venue of communication  

 

Mark Hryniewich arrived at 7:57 pm and introduced himself to our guests, Jen and 
Tom and discussed what he thinks Recreation does for our community and why 
he has remained on the board for as long as he has.  
 

Review of the minutes for October 12,2022  
Motion made from Mark Hryniewich to accept the minutes  
2nd motion made by Bonnie Pulda  
All approved  
 



 
 
 
Review of the financial report  
Motion made by Mark Hryniewich to accept the financial report   
2nd motion made by Bonnie Pulda  
All approved  
 


